
CITY OF TEMECULA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING - WORKSHOP 

OF THE TEMECULA CITY COUNCIL AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The Special Meeting - Workshop of the Temecula City Council and 
Planning Commission scheduled for Thursday, February 1, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. will be cancelled.  

 
Dated:  January 25, 2024 
 
                     
       
 Randi Johl, City Clerk 


